Megan Et_;bert

=
From: LT David Radford
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 3:07 PM
To: Megan Egbert; Meredith Badalucca
Cc: Kyle Haubert; John Meigel; Paul Barnes; Doug-SCCOG; Doug Colter; Ronald K. McDaniel;
Derek Albertson; Chief Wilfred Blanchette
Subject: RE: 24SITE10 - Horizon View

Ms. Badalucca,

Any comments the Montville Police Department would have, for this project, were all addressed by the thorough traffic
study.

Respectfully,

LT Dowid Radford IT #09
Executive Officer

Montville Police Department
(860) 848-7510 - General

(860) 892-61009 - Direct

(860) 848-7760 - Fax

From: Megan Egbert <meghert@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2024 3:37 PM

To: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Cc: Kyle Haubert <khaubert@claengineers.com>; John Meigel <JMeigel@montville-ct.org>; Paul Barnes
<pbarnes@montville-ct.org>; Doug-SCCOG <dcolter@seccog.org>; Doug Colter <dcolter@montville-ct.org>; Ronald K.
McDaniel <rmcdaniel@montville-ct.org>; Derek Albertson <dalbertson@montville-ct.org>; LT David Radford
<Dradford@montvillepolice.org>; Chief Wilfred Blanchette <wblanchette@montvillepolice.org>

Subject: 24SITE10 - Horizon View

Good Afternoon,

Below please find the link to access Application Materials and Site Plan for the proposed Multi-Family
Development at 2268-2284 Route 32 (Horizon View):

https://www.townofmontville.org/form-repository/24-site-10-2268-2284-route-32-horizon-view/

Please review the documents and forward all comments to my attention at your earliest convenience.
Thank you,

Megan Egbert
Administrative Assistant
Land Use and Development
Town of Montville



